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Keep Active during lockdown
HAMPSHIRE SCHOOL GAMES DAILY CHALLENGE

Now, more than ever, it is important that pupils are physically active to support both their 
physical and mental well-being. Once again, the role of the National network of School Games 

Organisers has shifted to support and implement the Chief Medical Officers guidelines; for all 
children to be active for 60 minutes each day.

The Hampshire SGOs #HSGDailyChallenge will begin on Monday 11th January and will initially run 
until February Half Term. Please let us know if you are taking part in the challenges and we can 

then send this information to the School Games Organisers. 

We look forward to parents and children sharing photos and videos of all the activities they have 
taken part in. Don't forget to use the #HSGDailyChallenge in your posts and tweets, as well as 

tagging your local SGO or Sports Partnerships (Gosport) and our school so they can see what your 
pupils have been up to and the impact this challenge is having across Hampshire!

The main aim of the campaign is to get and keep people moving whilst trying to have some fun!




















